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Monday 13th November 2023 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a good weekend 

This week in English we will continue working with the text called First Drawing by Mordicai 

Gerstein which links to our topic about the Stone Age. We will keep gathering skills for our 

next piece of writing which will complete this week.       

The spellings for this week are: stitch, wrap, option, version, small, tail. The spelling test 

will be on Friday and the children will bring home the results for you to see how they’ve done.  

In Reciprocal Reading we will read a text about Lord Ganesh which links to our new RE topic 

about Hinduism.  We will learn some new and interesting words and answer a range of 

comprehension questions.   

Please remember to read at home with your child and sign their reading journal. It would be 

great if the children could bring their reading book and journal to school every day.  

In maths we will start a new unit about Multiplication and Division.  The times tables test will 

be on Friday and the focus will remain the 8 times tables.  

In science we will continue with the Animals Including Humans topic.    

In RE we will learn about the main Hindu beliefs and the Hindu place of worship.   

In music we will learn about reggae music.  

PE days are Monday and Wednesday. The children will need to remember to bring their PE kits 

on these days.  

Homework this week will be My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be completed 

by the following Monday.   

It is anti-bullying week this week. The children will take part in a range of activities and we 

will also have a class discussion about bullying.  

Friday  17th November is Children in Need day. The pupils can come to school in spotty or 

bright clothes but no football kits or fancy dress please. If you would like to donate to this 

worthy cause please use the link which was sent via email by the school office.    

There will be a school disco on Friday 18th November. The KS2 disco will be from 5-6pm. Entry 

is £2.50 and there will be a range of snacks and drinks on sale.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper  


